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FORI E"éu“ Community Services

Legislative Services

May 22, 2019
File #120203

Sent via email: Justin.trudeau@patrl.qgc.ca

The Right Honourable Justin Trudeau
Prime Minister

House of Commons

Ottawa, ON K1A 0A6

Honourable and Dear Sir:
Re: Issuance of Cannabis Licenses in Residentially Zoned Areas

The Municipal Council of the Town of Fort Erie at its meeting of May 21, 2019 passed the
following resolution:

That: Council requests the Federal Government to provide information on all cannabis
licenses including personal medical licenses to the Town of Fort Erie when licenses are
issued, and further

That: A public process take place in connection with granting cannabis licenses and
their location, and further

That: This resolution be circulated to the Prime Minister, the Minister of Health, the
Niagara Members of Parliament and Provincial Parliament, and all Ontario
municipalities.

Thank you for your attention to this very important issue.

Yow truly,

Carol Schofield, Dipl.M.A.

Manager, Legislative Services/Clerk

cschofield@forterie.ca

c.c The Honourable Ginette Petitpas Taylor, Minister of Health Sent via email: Ginette.petitipastalor@pari.gc.ca
The Honourable Rob Nicholson, MP-Niagara, Sent via email: rob.nicholson@parl.gc.ca
Vance Badawey, MP-Niagara Centre Sent via email: vance.badawey@parl.gc.ca
Chris Bittle, MP-St. Catharines Sent via email: chris.bittle@pari.gc.ca
Wayne Gates, MPP-Niagara Falls, Legislative Assembly of Ontario Sent via email: wgates-co@ndp.on.ca
Sam Oosterhoff, MPP-Niagara West-Glanbrook, Legislative Assembly of Ontario Sent via email:
sam.oosterhoff@pc.ola.org
Jennifer Stevens, MPP-St. Catharines Sent via email: JStevens-CO@ndp.on.ca
Jeff Burch, MPP-Niagara Centre Sent via email: JBurch-QP@ndp.on.ca
All Ontario Municipalities Sent via email
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